August 24, 2022 – Public Budget Hearing

The Montague County Tax Appraisal District Board of Directors met in regular session on Wednesday, August 24, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. in the Montague County Tax Appraisal District Meeting Room.

Members present were Tom Jenkins, Bret Meekins, and Kathy Phillips. A quorum was determined present and the meeting called to order by Tom Jenkins.

Secretary Tom Jenkins opened the hearing for the 2023 Budgets.

Chief Appraiser, Kim Haralson, attended meetings for Montague County Commissioners and Forestburg ISD, met with the superintendent of Bowie ISD and city manager of Bowie. Mrs. Haralson spoke with the head of all other governing bodies or the assistant of each of the entities. Montague County Commissioners and the cities of Bowie and Nocona sent letters accepting the 2023 approved budget. There were no disapprovals by any entities.

Public Comments: None

A motion to adjourn was made by Bret Meekins, seconded by Kathy Phillips and approved by all members present.

Secretary

President